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Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman LLP's Jason T. Daniels
Appointed to Massachusetts Avenue Project Board

March 19, 2019 | PRESS RELEASES
BUFFALO, NY — Jason T. Daniels, an associate at Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman LLP, was appointed to the
board of directors for the Massachusetts Avenue Project.

The mission of the Massachusetts Avenue Project is to nurture the growth of a diverse and equitable local food
system and promote local economic opportunities, access to affordable, nutritious food and social change
education. The organization also hosts the Growing Green Program, a youth development and urban agriculture
program about increasing healthy food access and improving the community.

At Lippes Mathias, Mr. Daniels is a member of the firm’s healthcare and corporate practices where he focuses his
practice on hospital and healthcare organizations matters.



